COURTHOUSE CAFETERIA MAY RE-OPEN
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WOODBURY COUNTY HOPES TO RE-OPEN A CAFETERIA IN THE BASEMENT OF THE
COUNTY COURTHOUSE AGAIN. GEORGE BOYKIN OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
SAYS THE COUNTY IS SEEKING PROPOSALS FROM ANYONE INTERESTED IN
OPERATING THE FOOD SERVICE:

{audio}BOYKIN.mp3{/audio}

BOYKIN SAYS PROPOSALS WILL BE ACCEPTED THROUGH DECEMBER 3RD WITH A
GOAL TO OPEN EARLY NEXT YEAR AND OPERATE WEEKDAYS FROM 7:30AM UNTIL
1:30PM:

{audio}BOYKIN1.mp3{/audio}

THE CAFE WAS LAST OPERATED BY JUVENILE COURT SERVICES AND CLOSED

BECAUSE OF A LACK OF JUVENILE EMPLOYEE REFERRALS, NOT BECAUSE BUSINESS
WAS LAGGING.

ANYONE INTERESTED IN OPERATING THE CAFETERIA MAY CONTACT THE
SUPERVISORS OFFICE AT THE WOODBURY COUNTY COURTHOUSE.




